
We are looking to appoint an innovative and well-qualified individual to join this 
highly successful and expanding faculty.  The post would suit either a recently 

qualified graduate (full NQT induction is available), an experienced Mathematics 
graduate who is interested in gaining a PGCE, or a more experienced teacher 

looking to develop his/her career in a leading independent school. 
The ability to teach to A Level would be desirable.

Closing date Friday 16 November 2018

Sarah Berry on hmpa@churcherscollege.com or visit our website

MATHEMATICS
September 2019

Churcher’s College are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people. The successful applicant 
will be subject to a DBS check and references.


